
 

   

Voices from the Field Arts Academy FAQ’s 
 

Is there currently an incumbent contract for this project?   
Yes, currently there is a sole source vendor providing similar activities for migratory students 
whose contract will end August 31, 2022.   
 
I would also like to confirm that the RFQQ solicitation date is scheduled to be on 
January 19, 2022.  
Yes. The date that OSPI will issue the RFQQ is on January 19, 2022, with proposals due on March 
9, 2022. The successful bidder’s contract will begin September 1, 2022 through August 31, 2023. 
NOTE: The proposal is now a Request for Proposal and not a Request for Qualifications and 
Quotations. 
 
I see in the document that renewals are at the discretion of the OSPI. Is there an 
estimated amount of contract renewals that the OSPI has in mind for this project?  
Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet, consectetur adipiscing elit. Cras eget orci porta, iaculis mi porta, It 
is still under consideration, but this may be a two-year contract with a three-year renewal option 
for five years total.   
 

Regarding minimum requirement on experience working with diverse districts 
including urban, suburban, and rural communities. Question: Working in what 
capacity? As an educator, or as a consultant/entity on contract?”  
As a consultant/entity working with educators serving diverse student populations. 

Native Voices Arts Academy FAQ’s 
 

Is there currently an incumbent contract for this project?  
Yes, currently there is a sole source vendor providing similar activities for migratory students 
whose contract will end August 31, 2022.   
 
Would you expect any of the dates currently listed in the estimated schedule of 
procurement activities to change? 
Not at this time.   
 
Are there a maximum number of renewals that this contract could have? 
It is still under consideration, but this may be a two-year contract with a three-year renewal 
option for five years total. 
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